
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 

              

 
 

   

 
 
RECOMMENDATION  
Discussion and Possible Action  
 
DISCUSSION 
 
During the July CCAC Meeting, the Commission approved the Jeffery Spakes Butterfly 
installation and unveiling to take place on October 15, 2016. 
 
The Vortex Music and Arts Festival Event is scheduled to take place on October 22, 2016 along 
the intersection of Palm Drive and Pierson Blvd. 
 
Open discussion and possible action to have the Jeffery Spakes Butterfly installation and 
unveiling moved to October 22, 2016, as a part of the Vortex Music and Arts Festival. The event 
entails art and music to take place in the public right-of-way; whereas, street closures would 
make the unveiling possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE:  September 14, 2016 

TITLE: Jeffery Spakes Butterfly Unveiling 

Prepared by: Daniel Porras P.E. Public Works Manager 
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